
  
 

BIOCHEMISTRY AND MOLECULAR BIOLOGY DEPARTMENT 
THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA 

Announcement of Teaching Assistantship Positions Available 
(for Spring Session 2019 – January to April 2019) 

  
Date of Posting: March 20, 2018 
 
Course: Biochemistry 421 (Term 2), Recombinant DNA Techniques 
 
Number of Positions: three one-quarter time Teaching Assistant positions are available. 
 
Qualifications: Applicants must have completed a bachelor or master degree in a 

relevant discipline and be full-time graduate students working under 
the supervision of a faculty member in the Department of Biochemistry 
and Molecular Biology, University of B.C.  Applicants should have 
good molecular biology skills and excellent writing skills.  

 
Duties: 1) Supervision and evaluation of students in the laboratory 
 2) Evaluation and correction of student assignments 
 3) Student tutoring as required, within reasonable limits 
 
Hours of Work: Lab sections are on Tues/Thur (8:30 - 12:30/1:00 – 5:00) term 2. 

Note there may be certain teaching duties outside of scheduled time. 
 The maximum time worked is 92 hours (excluding vacation). 
   
Salary: The salary for a quarter time TA position during the 2017-2018 

academic year will be:  
  GTA-I: $3,064.16 
  GTA-II: $2,948.54 
 
Application: Application forms are available from Biochemistry website 

(www.biochem.ubc.ca) and applications should be submitted to Sabrina 
Cheng (sabrinac@mail.ubc.ca) by April 30, 2018. 

 

Equity and diversity are essential to academic excellence. An open and diverse community fosters the 
inclusion of voices that have been underrepresented or discouraged. We encourage applications from 
members of groups that have been marginalized on any grounds enumerated under the B.C. Human 
Rights Code, including sex, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, racialization, disability, 
political belief, religion, marital or family status, age, and/or status as a First Nation, Metis, Inuit, or 
Indigenous person.   

All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; however, Canadians and permanent residents of 
Canada will be given priority. 

 


